
 

 
Church of St. John the Evangelist    

Elora, Ontario     
        519-846-5911     www.stjohnselora.ca      email:stjohns@sentex.net 

 
Sunday, February 10, 2019 

 

 Welcome to St. John’s – If you are new or visiting with us this morning,  

 welcome!  We are delighted that you are here.  Please introduce yourself by  

 signing our guest book, or by completing one of the Visitor's Cards and  

 Envelopes available in the pews. One of our Sidespeople will be happy to  

      answer any of your questions about St. John's or today's worship. 

 

http://www.stjohnselora.ca%20%20%20%20%20%20email:stjohns@sentex.net


 Fifth Sunday after Epiphany                         February 10, 2019 
 

8:00 am Holy Eucharist (BCP)  
9:00 am Contemporary Eucharist (BAS) 

11:00 am Choral Mattins (BCP) 
 

Hearing assistive receivers (stethoscope/earphones) are available from the sidespersons.  
Large print hymn and prayer books available at the back of the church. 

 

Introit       O Nata Lux   
 

Tallis 

 O Light born of Light, 
Jesus, redeemer of the world, 
with loving-kindness deign to receive 
suppliant praise and prayer. 
Thou who once deigned to be clothed in flesh 
for the sake of the lost,  
grant us to be members  
of thy blessed body. 
 

Processional Hymn 398 Ye Watchers and Ye Holy Ones 
 

Lass tuns Erfreuen 

 Sentence, Exhortation, and Confession (4-6)  
Preces, and Responses (6) 
 

 
Festal 

Venite, Exultemus Domino (6) 
 

Barnby 

 Lesson I    Isaiah 6.1-8 
    

 

Psalm 149  (520) 
(Congregation may be seated during the Psalm) 

 

Hanforth 
 
 

 Lesson II    Luke 5.1-11 
 



Jubilate Deo (457)  Battishill 
 

 The Apostles’ Creed, Responses, and Collects (10-12, 129) 
 

Anthem      Hear My Prayer      (Psalm 102)                 Mendelssohn 
 
Hymn 369 Bright the Vision that Delighted 
 

Redhead No. 46 

 Sermon      Rector 

Offertory Hymn 544 Dear Lord and Father of Mankind 
 

Repton 

 Prayers and Grace 
 

 

Recessional Hymn 305 Now Thank We all our God 
  

Nun Danket 

Dismissal     God be in my Head 
 

Davies 

Organ Voluntary         Trumpet Voluntary in D  Stanley 
 
 

Please remain in church following the 11 am service for our Annual Vestry Meeting of Mission 

and Ministry. Light refreshments will be provided. 

 

 

Sidespeople  John Knight, Susan Brown 

Readers  Dinah Bristowe, Zoe Hodgson 

Altar Guild Pam Gradwell 

Altar Flowers Sylvia Arthur 

Coffee Hour Hosts Parish Choir 
 

 

 

The flowers at the Altar today are to the Glory of God 

 

 

 



Announcements for February 10, 2019   
 

TODAY                             12:15 pm Annual Vestry Meeting of Mission and Ministry 

THE WEEK AHEAD  

 Monday-Friday 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 

8:45-9:15 

12:00 pm 

5:30-6:30 pm 

10:00 am 

10:30 am 

6/6:30 pm 

9:30 am 

 

1:00 pm 

5:15-5:45 pm 

Morning Prayer 

Clericus (St. James’ Fergus) 

Volunteer Choir Practice (in Church) 

Knitters and Quilters Group (Parish Centre) 

Holy Eucharist 

St. John’s Men’s Club Dinner 

Fresh Start Program for Clergy in New 

Appointments (Cathedral) 

Seniors Valentine’s Lunch (Thompson Hall) 

Youth Choir Practice (in Church) 

NEXT SUNDAY  

Septuagesima 

 

8:00 am 

9:00 am 

11:00 am 

 

Holy Eucharist 

Contemporary Eucharist  

Choral Eucharist 

 
 

 

ANGLICAN JOURNAL AND NIAGARA ANGLICAN 

If you wish to continue to receive a print copy of the monthly edition of the national and diocesan 

newspapers after June, please contact the national office to confirm your subscription.  You can call 866-

333-0959 or complete the form online at anglicanjournal.com   

 

Due to the recent freezing rain advisory, THE ST. JOHN'S MEN'S CLUB cancelled its regular 

meeting scheduled for February 6th. It will now take place on Wednesday the 13th, with guests 

and avid bird watchers, Tez Darnell and Chris Hannell who will dispel the February blahs with a visual 

display in dazzling photographs taken on their travels. If you think travelling 10,000 kms is for the birds, 

you'd be exactly right - and when you see their work, you'll know it was worth it. 

Members are asked to reconfirm the new date. Please RSVP Norman Morris. 

norman.morris6@gmail.com or call 519-846-0796 

 

On Thursday, February 14th there will be a SENIORS VALENTINE'S LUNCHEON in the church 

undercroft.  Sing-along some love songs at 12:30 with lunch at 1:00.  Cost is $15.00 paid in 

advance.   Attendance is limited to 40.  The sign-up sheet will be available in the Parish Centre.  If you 

would like your lunch served in the Parish Center due to mobility issues please advise in advance. 

 

 

http://anglicanjournal.com/
mailto:norman.morris6@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUILTERS, KNITTERS, and anyone who enjoys a social gathering are invited to meet in the 

Parish Centre every Wednesday morning from 9:30 am to noon. Prayer Shawls are  

available for anyone who would appreciate their wrap-around comfort. Please let us  

know by contacting the church office (519.846.5911). 

 

WOMEN’S DINNER Wednesday, February 20 features a talk by Sharon Rice about the Guelph Wish  

Fund for Children, the charity chosen by our group for a donation this year. From its humble beginnings 

 in mid-eighties, the Guelph Wish Fund has supported 376 medically fragile children by providing wishes  

to make life a little happier and medical support equipment to make life a little easier. Come along, bring  

a friend and join Sharon for a heart-warming look at some of our very special children. Cost is $15.  

Arrive at 6:00 for dinner at 6:30. Please RSVP Nancy Scott  knancescott@outlook.com  or telephone 

 519 846 0517. 

 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER - FRIDAY MARCH 1 AT 2 PM 

You are invited to the ecumenical World Day Of Prayer, this year hosted at Elora United Church in  

a service prepared by the women of Slovenia.  If you wish more information, or would like to participate  

as a reader please contact Anne Tinker. 

 

MEMORIAL FLOWERS If you would like to provide flowers at the altar in memory of loved ones, please  

contact Elaine Dightman at 843-5091 or elaine.dightam@gmail.com.  It is a wonderful way to remember  

a loved one who has died on an anniversary or special occasion.   

Rector:  Rev’d Paul J.Walker   

email – rector.stjohnselora@gmail.com 
 or 519-846-5911 (church office) 

or 226-383-8719 (home) 

Rector Emeritus: Rev’d Canon Robert Hulse – 519-846-5911 
Honorary Assistant: Rev’d David Mulholland  

Honorary Assistant:  Rev’d John Lockyer 

 
Wardens:  Doris M’Timkulu  

              Charlotte Logan  

             Marcus Kramer 
   Peter Barr 

 

Choir Director (Interim):  Catherine Robertson 
Organist and Volunteer Choir:  Jurgen Petrenko 

Choir Manager:  Lisa Jones 

Youth Choir:  Emily Petrenko 

 Facebook:  St. John’s Elora 
 

website: www.stjohnselora.ca 

 
 

 

mailto:knancescott@outlook.com
mailto:elaine.dightam@gmail.com
mailto:rector.stjohnselora@gmail.com
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